From: Tricia Denton

To: Clerk
Subject: Support from Leelanau Clean Water for formation of Lake Leelanau lake preservation board
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 11:46:29 AM

Please accept this as official public comment to the Board of Commissioners, speaking in favor of the formation of a
Lake Leelanau Lake Preservation Board.

Sincerely,
Tricia Denton
Chair, Leelanau Clean Water
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